Tyler C. Gardner

327 Main Street

Gainesville, Florida 32609

352.555.4826

(Today’s Date)

Ms. Kymiel Allen

Human Resources officer
Computers-R-Us

Dear Ms. Allen:

I was impressed with your company, and it has been my goal to be able to work at an organization such as yours.  
Thank you again for the opportunity to meet with you and to learn about Computers-R-Us.  Your serious consideration of my candidacy for the Systems Manager position is appreciated.  I look forward to hearing from you. I believe my experience as a Network technician and interpersonal skills would be a great asset to your business. 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me yesterday about the Systems Manager position at Computers-R-Us.  

Sincerely,

Tyler C. Gardner

